
Tallulah Falls School seeks part-time custodian

Tallulah Falls School Plant Services Department is accepting applications for a part-time
custodian. Applications can be found online at
https://www.tallulahfalls.org/about/employment-opportunities.cms and can be submitted
weekdays 8 a.m.-4 p.m. at the TFS maintenance shop on the upper school campus.
Details: 706-490-3475 or 706-982-2067.

Tallulah Falls School is an equal opportunity employer.

All job applicants at TFS will undergo pre-employment drug and background screenings before
being considered for employment. Any applicant with a confirmed positive test result will be

denied employment. Applicants will be required to submit a specimen test at a laboratory
selected by Tallulah Falls School and sign a consent agreement to release TFS from liability.
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